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Message from William B. Judge, 

Mayor of Barberton 

 

Dear residents,  

 

 As we begin the transition into the fall season, itôs important to remember 
all of the great things and beauty associated with this changing time. This is 
especially true as we continue to cope with COVID-19 and the many challenges 
that come with these times.  

 Summit County Public Health is offering free BinaxNOW COVID-19 
Home tests to Summit County residents at their facility, located at 1867 W. 
Market St. in Akron. For more information, please contact the Summit County 
Health Department at 330-926-5795.    

 The City of Barberton is offering funding for disinfecting dine-in 
restaurants, bars, and coffee shops. The funding can be used for cleaning, 
sterilization, or disinfection due to a documented positive case or exposure to 
COVID-19, thus causing the business to close during regularly scheduled 
business hours. This grant covers eligible businesses that closed from June 1, 
2020 through December 31, 2021.  For more information, contact the city at 
jhalter@cityofbarberton.com or at 330-848-6729. 

 Thank you to everyone who attended the August Change for Change 
event at the Barberton Moose. We collected over $1,200 for Barberton Area 
Community Ministries (BACM). Septemberôs Change for Change event will be at 
El Jalape¶os, located at 1195 Wooster Rd W benefitting the Lake Anna YMCA 
on Thursday, September 30th from 4:30pm until 7:00pm. Please join us to 
support a valuable and worthy organization. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Welcome !  

     September Edition   Mayor William B. Judge  
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BARBERTON FARMERSõ MARKET 

The Farmersô Market is open to the public every Tuesday from 

2:00 PM - 7:00 PM  through October 26, 2021 (weather           

permitting).  Stop out and pick up some locally grown fruits and 

vegetables! SNAP can be converted into tokens to spend at the 

market, these tokens do not expire. Each week there are food 

trucks, nut rolls, homemade pies, BBQ sauce, honey, hot sauce, 

soaps, cookies and much more! You can also purchase           

luminaries for the Barberton Relay for Life. For more information,                   

visit: http://Barbertonfarmersmarket.com/  

 

 

The City of Barberton Municipal Offices will be CLOSED  

on Monday, September 6 in observance of Labor 

Day.  

Trash services will be delayed by one day in each 

service location.  

  

Open Office Hours! 
 

When: Saturday, September 4, 2021 
Time: 9:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Where: Active Adult Center                         

    500 W. Hopocan Ave. 

This is an opportunity for residents to ask 
questions or to express concerns one-on-

one with the Mayor. 
 

No appointment necessary.  

KEEP UP WITH US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 

The City of Barberton is on social media! Like our Facebook page and 

follow us on Twitter and Instagram to get information and updates from 

the City about events, road work, community programs, and more! 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/cityofbarberton  Twitter: https://twitter.com/cityofbarberton 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/cityofbarberton/ Like, Follow, Share, Comment! 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2FBarbertonfarmersmarket.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3SflXlljuobgvKx2fb--rhF3xh8CA1kD3od4tK6tLFvGpHRTLim_F5wIw&h=AT0vB2Dt39tFcgshPcM85vIHeWQCz_zFiD0h1Z4mXbVX1_WEmmYSo1lmC-K6WmRDP343Ry7-h2rwFjDGdyoxM4R87uQH7htf3cfNKCxmOqgruW

